

February 21, 2019

DISTRICT OFFICE

445 South Piety Street | PO Box 1500 | Ellsworth, WI 54011 715-273-3900 | Fax 715-273-5775

Dear Parents,

With our latest February 20th snow day we have made an additional change to the school calendar. Below is the information that was sent on February 12th with the updated change we are now making. The updated change is that <u>Friday</u>. April 5th will now be a day of school for all staff and students. This was scheduled as a teacher inservice day between the third and fourth quarters but students will now attend school on that date.

I again want to stress that we understand some families may have already established plans for vacations or other events that may hinder their ability to attend school on days we are now adding to the calendar. We will work closely with families in these cases to adjust to their needs.

Days Added to School Calendar:

- April 22, 2019: This Monday after Easter was a scheduled day off of school for students and staff. This will now be a school day for students.
- June 5-6, 2019: These are now school days added to the end of the school year. These days were on the original calendar as snow make-up days.

Academic Quarter Adjustments:

The third quarter was originally scheduled to end on Thursday, March 28th. The end of the quarter will now be Thursday, April 4th. Below are changes that are associated with this move.

- Friday, March 29th: This was a scheduled teacher inservice day at the end of the third quarter to allow for teachers to work on grades and prepare for the next quarter classes.

 This will now be a school day for students.
- Friday, April 5th: This had been changed in our last update to a teacher inservice day. This will now be a school day for students.

These adjustments are based on where we are at currently. We will provide updates as soon as possible if other adjustments are needed due to inclement weather.

Stay Tuned!

Barry Cain

Superintendent

www.ellsworth.k12.wi.us

2/21/19